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MEDIA ADVISORY 
 

October 20, 2020 
 
 

FRANKLIN COUNTY COMMISSIONERS DESIGNATE AN ADDITIONAL 
$600,000 FOR CARES ACT COMMUNITY SUPPORT GRANT  

  
PASCO, Wash. – Beginning Tuesday, October 20th, an additional $600,000 will be available 
to Franklin County businesses and nonprofits impacted by COVID-19. Funding for the 
program was approved today by Franklin County Commissioners thanks to support they 
received from the CARES Act provided by Congress earlier this year. In partnership with 
Franklin County, the Tri-City Regional Chamber of Commerce will facilitate and administer 
the CARES Act Community Support Grant. 
 
All questions regarding eligibility or the application process shall be submitted in writing 
to FCbusinessgrant@tricityregionalchamber.com. 
 
For technical assistance completing the application in Spanish contact the Tri-Cities 
Hispanic Chamber of Commerce, Si necesita ayuda, por favor llamenos al (509) 542-0933. 
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